Minutes from April 23, 2017

Present: Jim Tschumperlin, John Oothoudt, Cory Hainy, Bruce Abitz, Tim Terfehr, Brian Johnson, Glenn
Moeller, Margaret Gochanour and Amy Brinkman

Absent: Todd Gochanour

Margaret Gochanour made a motion, seconded by Brian Johnson to approve the minutes as written for
March 26, 2017. Motion carried.

Treasurer’s report: John Oothoudt presented the treasurer’s report. It was reviewed and discussed.

Newsletter: John Oothoudt, the newsletter will be sent via email and placed on the website. A format
for the coach’s report will be designed. The information will be emailed to coaches on Monday’s, with a
return by Tuesday 9:00 a.m. to John Oothoudt. The board will review prior to its release to all members.

Training Camps: John Oothoudt shared with the board, opportunities for an infield camp for 10u & up
players. The camp would have 2 sessions, with 16 registrations per session. The group felt that this
would be an opportunity for next spring. Future camps could include another pitching camp on a
Saturday morning for 10 and 12u players.

Southern Stars: Jim Tschumperlin provided an update on southern stars’ league. Schedules to arrive by
May 1, 2017.

Equipment update by Jim Tschumperlin: Jim presented the group with the current equipment needs for
all age groups. Brian Johnson made a motion, seconded by Margaret Gochanour to purchase as
proposed. Motion carried. Future expenses will be needed for chalk and paint for the fields.

Jim Tschumperlin provided an update on current registrations and teams.

The next meeting will be on Sunday, May 21, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.

Submitted by Amy Brinkman



